OFFICIAL COPY

Mount, Gail

From: Sent: Willow dees [lapsine@hotmail.com] Friday, March 21, 2014 6:43 PM

Statements

To: Subject:

Comment on E 100, SUB 137

FILED

MAR 2 4 2014

N.C. Utilities Commission

Dear Chairman Finley,

I am very concerned about Duke Energy's plans to build a natural gas plant in Anderson, SC. I do not think hydraulic fracturing is safe. Duke Energy's recent - and long-term - history of polluting accidents should be taken into account by regulatory agencies. Duke Energy wishes to engage in a dangerous practice (fracking), in a non-transparent manner, acting as a business with a poor safety record, and it will then expect the rate-payer (me) to subsidize this. I urge you to do everything in your power to see that the NCUC conducts a full review of the Anderson, SC plant plans NOW, before it is built. Thank you, -- Willow Dees, Chapel Hill, NC

Willow dees po box 265 chapel hill, NC 27514